Snippets about Lake Tahoe

Lake Tahoe Wildlife Care is in need of
uncleaned fish for the bald eagle and four f
bear cubs in its care. Drop off the fish at
LTWC on Cherry Hills Circle off Elks Club Road
in Meyers.

Lake Tahoe Visitors Authority is looking for
videographers to submit a short video that shares the Tahoe
South brand objectives in a fun and engaging manner. More info
is available online or email Georgette@LTVA.org.

Lake of the Sky Outfitters (1023 Emerald Bay Road,
South Lake Tahoe) is celebrating John Muir’s birthday with a
showing of “John Muir in the New World” on April 28 at 7pm for
free. Seating 1is limited, so call 530.541.1027 to reserve a
seat.

The Genoa Cowboy Festival is April 28 to May 1.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/04/snippets-lake-tahoe-192/
http://ltva.org/rfp-new-brand-introduction-video/

